Dear Editor and Reviewers:

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript entitled

“A modified pararectus approach for treatment of atypical acetabular anterior wall fracture: a

case report” (Manuscript ID 54847) Those comments are all valuable and very helpful for

revising and improving our paper. We have studied comments carefully and have made

correction which we hope meet with approval. Revised portion are marked in the paper. The

main corrections in the paper and the responds to the comments are as following:

1. We have revised the sentences which are similar with other literatures more than 5%
(single) due to CrossCheck, and all modifications are marked.

2. The approval document of “Grant of Xiangya Famous Doctors of Central South University”
has been uploaded.

We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes in the manuscript.

These changes will not influence the content and framework of the paper. We appreciate for

Editors/Reviewers’ warm work earnestly, and hope that the correction will meet with approval.

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions.

Sincerely.

Deye Song



